
To Our Jimmy Choo Community,
 

The events of the past days and weeks have 
been unprecedented, however, our main priority 
continues to be the health and wellbeing of our 
associates, our customers and our community.

 
As a result, we have made the decision to 

temporarily close all of our stores in Europe. 
 

Taking care of our colleagues and 
sales associates is core to who we are, 

so we have committed to pay our store employees 
during this period. We are monitoring this situation 
and will continue to make decisions that are in the 

best interest of our team, our customers and 
the greater community.

 
We will continue to serve you online and 

we are offering complimentary shipping and 
extended returns during this time. 

 
As you know, this is an evolving situation, so we will 
update you as necessary. In the meantime, please 

take care of yourselves and your loved ones.

The Jimmy Choo Team


